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• Welcome to our TOCs, Mr. Kempe, Mr. Bridgman and Ms. Mason. 

• GSA will meet in the library at lunch right after the bell, bring your lunch with you. New 

members are always welcome. 

• Calling all Sports Leadership Students.  Our season of needing scorekeepers is here.  

Our first home games start next week.  If you are interested in being a scorekeeper 

this basketball season, please come to a sign up and training session this Friday at 

lunch in Mr. Owen’s room during the outside time.  

• Basketball: Girls 6/7 REC team is in the gym at lunch today. Players, please come 

with your lunches. 

• Both the Girls 7/8 COMP team and the Boys 6/7 REC team coached by Lou are after 

school today. Players, please come on time to help set up before you warm up. 

• Reminder to the players on the Girls 6/7 COMP team: you have practice tomorrow 

morning. Please be on time at 7:30 AM in the gym, ready to go. 

• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club will be held today in the home ec. room at 

12:15. 

• Today’s hot lunch is Lin Heung lunch boxes. 

• Coding club meets today at 3 PM in the library.  

• Announcing Frankfurters Friday! This Friday is our first Hot Dog Day of the year! 🌭 

Hot dogs will be sold for three dollars each, and you can grab one after the eating 

period by the back entrance to the gym. Don’t forget—Friday, Hot Dog Day, see you 

there! 

• Don’t fret if you missed out today, tomorrow morning, the Bearly Made Boutique 

will be back in the gathering space until the first bell! We’ve got a fantastic selection 

of handmade earrings, including spooky Halloween designs! So, don’t forget to bring 

some money if you want to grab a pair before class starts. See you tomorrow morning 

at the Bearly Made Boutique! 
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• Huge congratulations to our Cross Country runners for an 

amazing end to the season yesterday. G. in grade 6 won his 

third straight race. V. in grade 7 came second in her best result of the season, and all 

of our runners experienced personal bests or close to it. Congrats to all! 

 
 


